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Curriculum and Technology Committee 

Minutes of Tuesday, May 4, 2021 
 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
May 4, 2021 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, member; Heather Cramer, Superintendent; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Barb 
May, Chair (via phone) 
 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller-Director of Technology –Mr. Miller updated the committee on surveys he is doing with the staff in 

regards to technology needs at both buildings.  He discussed the need to start slowly replacing smartboards within the 

classrooms.  He also discussed the grants that have been secured that will address technology needs totally around $69000.  

He updated that testing on Chromebooks this year went very well.  He updated on the need for the district to update the anti-

virus software.  Mr. Miller discussed the E-Rate approval as well and the project of updating the wireless for the buildings.   

 COVID Protocols—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the protocols currently in place and discussed summer school 

protocols that will be further discussed at the May board meeting. 

 Summer School 2021—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on current registration and class offerings. 

 Summer Technology Planning—The committee discussed having help for Mr. Miller for summer.  The job will be offered to our 

HS students to see if there is interest. 

 Graduation—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on graduation planning and procedures.   

 YRBS Survey—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee that the MS/HS will once again be using the YRBS Survey through DPI 

for data collection on our students.  This survey is a survey that identifies youth risk behaviors and helps the district to identify 

areas of need with our students.  This data is used for reporting on AODA grants and other grants as well as to determine 

programming needs at the building level.   

 

 


